BPW Meeting November 19, 2008

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources

44, James Madison Park Basketball Court/Parking Lot Renovation
This project involves grading more than 10,000 square feet on the bank of
a navigable waterway way, which will require a Chapter 30 permit from
the Department of Natural Resources. Since all grading will total over an
acre, it will also require a Notice of Intent permit, also from the DNR.
(Tom Maglio, City Parks)
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